
November 15, 1956 

Nr. C. F. Hansson 
Chief of Police 

Subjects Supplement to injury report 
received by Officer J. D. Tippit 
April 28, 1956. 

Sir: 

The following is submitted for your information. 

My right knee has been bothering me for several weeks. This is the 
same knee that was stabbed by an ice pick on April 28, 1956. 

Captain Solomon adtised me to see Dr. Mattson, 630 No. Bishop, who is 
on the approved City Doctors list. 

I went there on Tuesday, November 5, 1956. X-rays were taken and it 
was disclosed that there is approximately one-half inch of the tip 
from the ice pick embedded in my right knee cap. 

Dr. Mattson made arrangements for me to enter Methodist Hospital on 
November 15, 1956 and to be operated on November 16, 1956. 

Besepotfully Submitted, 

JDT;fg 	 tJ. D. Tippi 
Patrolman, # 884 
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